
12 Consumer Action #2 – The 2024 25% Reduction in 4-Year Tuition  

  

This could become a historic consumer action.  I am recommending that 4-year colleges and 

universities will start the Fall 2024 school year at a tuition rate that is 25% less than the Fall 

2023 costs.   

From State colleges to Harvard the rates are too high.  Higher education costs have blown up in 

recent years.  Their rates are excessive and it is loading too many people down with too much 

long-term debt.  

This could last for two (2) years before a tuition increase would be considered. They would not 

be allowed to increase housing costs to cover their costs.  If the schools need more money they 

could petition their alumni for donations!  That would be interesting.   

So, parents take this proposal under consideration and talk amongst yourselves!  Listen to school 

administrators crying about it!  

As a group, you could make it happen and save many thousands of real dollars!   

Time will tell.   

That is all to say of that for now.  It could become an interesting conversation over the next year.  
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